

RICK SNYDER GOVERNOR

STATE OF MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES LANSING

NICK LYON DIRECTOR

March 31, 2017

Dear Mr. Steinkamp,

Your letter to Director Nick Lyon inquiring about state or local laws that require health departments to require shoes for customers was referred to my office for a response. There is no Michigan statute or rule, either in the Public Health Code or the Food Code that requires patrons of licensed food establishments to wear shoes, socks or sandals.

If you have further questions or require additional information regarding this matter, please do not he sitate to give me a call at (517) 284-4021.

Sincerely

Orlando Todd, MBA

Director

Office of Local Health Services

toddo@michigan.gov